October 10, 2003
Dear NAREA Member:
It has been almost a year since the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance was formally announced at the NAEYC Annual Conference in New York City.  NAREA is the primary resource for dialogue and exchange with Reggio Children and other international organizations that promote the rights of young children.  As a member of this organization you join more than 450 other educators, parents, and advocates seeking to elevate the quality of life and schools for young children.

Membership in NAREA provides a number of benefits.  Members receive quarterly publications of Innovations in Early Education, are offered reduced rates for selected tours, conferences, roundtables, and workshops and are invited to attend the Annual Membership Meeting during NAEYC.  (see inserted invitation).

During the past year, NAREA:

· Designed the first phase of its web site (www.reggioalliance.org)

· Collaborated with sponsors to offer discounts at many conferences, workshops, and seminars held across North America

· Published a quarterly column n Innovations in Early Education
· Distributed a questionnaire to members, the results of which are summarized in the upcoming issue of Innovations in Early Education
Plans for the coming year include:

· Further development of the web site to include a password protected section for members and listings of schools, teacher education programs, professional development initiatives, consultants, publications, and other resources
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· Organization of members-only chat rooms within the web site, local roundtable discussions and teachers’ lounges at conferences, focusing on contemporary issues in early childhood education

· Opportunities for members to share their thoughts and opinions as NAREA pursues its mission and goals

Enclosed please find our brochure featuring NAREA’s new logo and an invitation to this year’s Annual Membership Meeting at NAEYC in Chicago.

As you know, a subscription (4 issues) to Innovations in Early Education:  The International Reggio Exchange is a NAREA membership benefit.  By now, you should have received the Winter, Spring, and Summer 2003 issues (Volume 10, Nos. 1-3).  If you have not received these issues, please contact the editor, Judith Allen Kaminsky, 313-872-1790, e-mail: j_a_kaminsky@wayne.edu.  You will receive the Fall 2003 issue in December.

We look forward to the continued evolution and development of  NAREA through your valued participation.

Sincerely,

Members of the NAREA Board
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